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NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Joint Working Group of the Permanent Council and CEPCIDI on the Draft Social Charter of the Americas, wishes to inform that due to weather conditions the meeting scheduled for today, Monday March 2, 2009 was cancelled.  A new meeting of this Joint Working Group has now been programmed for Tuesday, March 3, 2009 at 2:30 p.m. in the Libertador Simon Bolívar Room. The order of business will be distributed in due course.
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